
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Health Support Bargaining Update 
August 16, 2022 

  
 
 

In the early hours today, August 16, 2022 the Health Support Bargaining Unit 
(Unifor, NSGEU and CUPE) reached a tentative agreement that they are 
recommending for acceptance to the membership. 
 
Reaching this tentative agreement follows a lengthy process of bargaining 
for 9 days, which had an extra layer of challenge with further waves of 
Covid-19 and restrictions.  Following three days of conciliation, being July 
19, July 28 and August 15 and with the assistance of the Conciliation Officer, 
the Unions and Employers were able to reach this tentative agreement. 
 
The package includes a wage increase and language improvements.   
 
The Health Support Negotiations Committee appreciates the patience and 
support you have shown throughout this process.  Information regarding 
Town Hall meetings and ratification votes will be announced as soon as 
possible.   
 

 
 

 


